
You’re invited to join
the Happy Wednesday
Al-Anon Family Group

as we celebrate our 51st Anniversary! —
Wednesday March 20, 2024

—
Speaker Meeting 10:30 to 11:30

followed by light snacks
and fellowship.

Saint Paul’s Catholic Church
(Meeting building at the rear of the parking lot)

909 Rennie Ave, Richmond, 23227


